
 

6 October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We still have 5 places left on our Year 8 Camping Trip to the New Forest in July 2026. The 
full cost of the trip is £220 and a small deposit of £50 is all you need to secure the place. 
 
If you would like a place for your young person then please complete THIS FORM asap. 
Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis. 
 
If you have already paid your deposit for this trip, your place is secure and you don't 
need to do anything else. 
 
All the details about the trip can be found in the original email sent home HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs L Avery 
Trip Lead 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUQlpJWDgwUFlNRUY5RTVSUFVaSkRDNjA0WS4u
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/10-September-Two-Exciting-Residential-Opportunities-for-Year-8-in-2026-v2.pdf

